Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Martin, Lisa (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Tuesday, June 6, 2017 8:30 AM

To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul); Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)
Subject: 2157 Lincoln

The semi trailer has been removed from the property.

S [isa Martin
I Inspector I1lI/Code Enforcement Division

Department of Safety and Inspections
375 Jackson St, Suite 220

L L L L saint Paul, MN 55101-1806

i P2 651-266-1940

The Mo et lisa. martin(@ci.st.paul.mn.us

“DSI’s Mission: To preserve and improve the quality of life in Saint Paul by protecting and promoting public health and
safety for all.”



